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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
We are delighted to be planning a Summer School for current Year 6 students. We want your child to have 
an exciting experience at our amazing new academy building in preparation for their first day as a Year 7 
student.  
 
The Summer School programme will include: 
 

 Engaging and fun team-building and problem-solving activities 

 A range of outdoor and indoor activities, including Literacy and Numeracy 

 Opportunities for academic enrichment. 

 

The full programme of activities will be confirmed as soon as we have a clear idea of how many children 
would like to attend. 
 
The Summer School will run for one week from 23rd to the 27th of August. The day will begin at 09:00 and 
finish at 14:00. Lunch and refreshments throughout the day will be provided by Mildenhall College 
Academy. You will be asked for details of any dietary requirements once numbers are confirmed. 
If you would like your child to take part in the Summer School, please confirm an initial interest using the 
link below. We will count final numbers on Tuesday 29th June so please respond before then. 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/V8Q7TNF 
 
 
Very best wishes 
Mr Freddie Hughes Faculty Leader Maths 
Ms Christina Percy Faculty Leader English 
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